
From: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/14/2011 3:51:33 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Documents Requested - EXTENDED 176.77 KB 
Attachments: 	 MimosaStub.html 

Matt, 

Here is the document that Stuart requested. My apologies! I thought I sent this last week. 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

NOTICE: This electronic transmission is confidential and intended only for the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and destroy this 
message in its entirety (including all attachments). 
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